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Please pass HB3202 and protect our dark skies in Oregon. Light pollution is growing 

and has very negative effects on all populations. Protecting our night skies not only 

benefits all Oregon residents, both human and non, but is a boon for visitors who visit 

Oregon for all our natural environments have to offer. Let’s be leaders in protecting 

our night skies!  


